
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL 
 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE COUNCIL (VARIOUS OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES) 

(AMENDMENT NO. 2) ORDER 2021 

The Borough of Broxbourne Council, in order to introduce electric charging places in car parks listed 

in this notice, proposes to make the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. The 

general effect of the Order will be to create electric charging places where vehicles can wait at any 

time whilst charging the vehicle battery. 

The parking places affected are as follows: 

Rear of Newnham Parade, Cheshunt 
Eleanor Cross Road Car Park, Waltham Cross 
Rear High Street, Waltham Cross 
Community Hospital Car Park, King Arthur Court, Cheshunt 
Taverners Way North Car Park, Hoddesdon 
Windmill Lane Car Park, Cheshunt 
Waltham Cross Playing Fields Car Park, Station Approach 
Goffs Oak Library, Valley View Car Park, Goffs Oak 
Car Park at Wycliffe Close, Cheshunt 
The Borough of Broxbourne Offices Car Park, Cheshunt 
Burford Street Car Park, Hoddesdon 
Taverners Way South Car Park, Hoddesdon 
 
Documents giving more detailed particulars of the proposal may be viewed from 4 March 2021 at 

www.broxbourne.gov.uk/consultations or requested by emailing TROs@broxbourne.gov.uk.  

General enquiries, comments or objections (stating the grounds on which these are being made) 

relating to the proposal should be sent in writing to the Parking Services Manager, Broxbourne 

Council, Bishops’ College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Herts, EN8 9XQ or emailed to 

TROs@broxbourne.gov.uk by 25 March 2021.  

Guidance on personal data rights can be viewed at www.broxbourne.gov.uk/privacypolicy.  

 

4 March 2021        J T Stack – Chief Executive 
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